Debra Thompson

L A —
From: Cena Worhatch <cena76@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 2, 2020 1:36 PM
To: Assembly
Cc: Max W
Subject: School funding

Good afternoon assembly members, first off I want to thank you for your tireless efforts to our
community, it does not go unnoticed,

I am writing in support of awarding our public school district whatever funds they deem necessary to
award our children the full education they need and deserve. T understand the need to accommodate all
of the fluctuating guidelines, but I assume you will all be in agreement that should we find ourselves in a
scenario that schools are shut down, again, this funding will be beneficial in many ways, not just one. This
is certainly not a cut and dry, black and white issue at hand, and T appreciate your consideration of the
careers of our public educators. I am optimistic that as a whole, we recognize the importance of our
public school system, not to mention the safety it provides to many children who do not otherwise
experience it.

~Cena Worhatch



